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Guernsey

Les Gravees, St Peter Port
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5" February 2018 Tel: (01481) 721602
Fax (01481) 724209

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)
Upper Four History Lessons

As part of our theme 'Conflict and Cooperation’ within the Upper Four History course this year, we
are studying English settlement in the New World in the Sixteenth Century. In order to develop and
deepen the students’ understanding of this topic, we have arranged a visit to St Martin’s Primary
School where our students will be able to share their knowledge and understanding with Year 4
students, They are working in small groups to prepare material and activities to educate and entertain
the Year 4s and will be assessed on the materials completed during the project.

The visit will take place during school from 10.45-12 noon on Wednesday 14" February. The
students will travel by coach to and from St Martin’s Primary School and be accompanied by the
History staff and other colleagues. Medical and contact information currently on file at College will
be held for the trip so please update the office if there have been any recent changes. There is no
charge for this activity and parental consent is assumed unless we are notified otherwise in writing.

Please contact us if you have any further questions.
Yours sincerely,

W W‘/\

Mrs B. Henderson and Mrs C. Montague

History Department
Principal Registrar Bursar & Clerk to the Governors
Mrs A Clancy BA (Combined Hons} Miss R McClean Miss E Bridge MA Oxon. ACA
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